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The DFT681 has endorsed incumbent school board members, Pat D’Ambrosio

and Hussein Berry for the election on 11- 8-22. 

The USA committee made up of representatives from the Dearborn Public 

School Unions and Henry Ford College Unions met on September 26th and 

interviewed the candidates for the School Board election. The decision to 

endorse D’Ambrosio and Berry was approved by the  DFT681 Executive Board.

DFT681 School Board Endorsements

RED for ED

The tailgate was held on Monday 10-10- 22 from 5:00- 7:00 at the Ten Eyck 

Park ( next to the ASC building) The Union provided soft drinks & snacks for 

the attendees. We had a good crowd as well as some local politicians , 

Dearborn City Council members and US Congresswomen  Rashida Tlaib.

The school board meeting that followed was cut off due to overcrowding 

by Community members who were protesting some books that the district is 

reviewing . The meeting was re-scheduled on Thursday 10-13 . Thanks to 

members who attended and to the AFT- Mi for their support!

An update on the October School Board meeting .

I spoke at the October rescheduled School Board meeting on 10-13-22, my 

message is that the attacks on our teachers and our schools is part of a 

political agenda to discredit public schools and public school teachers. 

Please make sure you vote on November 8th! 

Check the candidates and decide which candidates support public school 

and public school teachers

The AFT- MI has a snapshot of the candidates which outline their philosophy 

on many of the issues we are facing!









RED for Ed - Tshirts

Red for Ed - T-shirts order form please follow the link to order a REd for 

Ed t- shirt the cost is $10.00 per shirt, short sleeve or $15.00 per shirt for 

long sleeve.

Please send in a check/money order to the Union office or drop off 

your money at 15250 Mercantile Dr. Dearborn Mi 48120. All payments 

are due by October 31, 2022.

Your Contract Campaign Committee is once again making "Red For 

Ed" shirts available for you to purchase ($10 for a Short Sleeve Tee or 

$15 for a Long Sleeve Tee--Unisex/Men's sizing S-4XL).   You must fill out 

THIS FORM to order and then get your cash or check to the DFT Office 

by October 31, 2022 at 4:00pm. (We encourage buildings to work 

together to get a list of orders/payments and deliver them to the DFT 

office in one large group). 

If you ordered and paid for a shirt in the spring and did not receive it, 

we have already ordered the replacement for you...no need to place 

a new order.

https://docs.google.com/forms/u/1/d/e/1FAIpQLSfWuc_iJlRhJTVLLVZ82kODTCfs8N-zVXUfHQWHBtNXcloyaQ/viewform?usp=send_form


The district has hired over 100 new instructional staff this school year 
so far! Please reach out to the new members in your building and 
encourage them to join our Union. 

Here are the directions for using your bank account to pay the 
Union dues, as a reminder dues can not be taken from your 
paycheck due to State of Michigan legislation. If new members 
would like to pay their dues in full for the school year please 
contact Cora Houghan at dft@dft681.org.

Go to: https://join.aft.org/
Find your state: Michigan
Find your local: Dearborn Federation of Teachers 681 Dues Form -
Local 00681
Fill in personal information
Select membership: Dearborn Federation of Teacher #681 –

$41.58 per pay
Fill in your banking information: bank name, account number, 
routing number
Check the two boxes
Sign your name in the box
Hit Submit- You will receive a message back - Thanks!

If you would like to pay the dues in one check for the remainder of 
this school year, please send or drop off at the office a check or 
money order for $819.32

If you have any questions or concerns please call the Union office  
(M-F 8:30- 4:30) at 313-584-5311 or email our office manager Cora 
Houghan at dft@dft681.org.

New Members

mailto:dft@dft681.org


Building Union Members

Congratulations to the following buildings for having 100% 

union paying members! Remember we are stronger in 

numbers, encourage others in your building to join. 

ASC

Cotter Early Childhood Center

DFT

DuVall Elementary

Oakman Elementary


